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Tēnā koe   
 
Request for Information under the Local Government Official Information and 
Meetings Act 1987 (the Act) (the LGOIMA) 
 
Thank you for your email of 2 April 2024 requesting information regarding the Chief 
Executive remuneration increase. 

Please find a link below to a previous response sent to a member of the public on this 
topic which provides the answers to your questions. For this reason, I am declining 
your request under section 17(d) of the LGOIMA on the basis that the information 
requested is already publicly available:   

2324-812 CE and Staff Payrises Redacted directs you to the published response on 
the Kāpiti Coast District Council website.  

Decisions from public excluded sessions notes the salary increase of the Chief 
Executive from the Chief Executive Performance and Employment Committee (CPEC) 
on 13 December 2023.  

I note that you have posed questions that are asking for perspective rather than 
specific information. Please note that Council is not required to respond to requests 
for opinion.  

You have the right to request the Ombudsman to review this decision. Complaints can 
be sent by email to info@ombudsman.parliament.nz,  or by post to The Ombudsman, 
PO Box 10152, Wellington 6143. 
 
Ngā mihi, 
 
 
 
 
Rach Wells 
Group Manager People and Capability 
Kaiwhakahaere Rōpū - Tangata me te Āheitanga 

https://www.kapiticoast.govt.nz/media/srnnfd2s/2324-812-ce-and-staff-payrises-redacted.pdf
https://www.kapiticoast.govt.nz/council/meetings/procedures-and-participation/public-excluded-session-decisions-2022-25/
mailto:info@ombudsman.parliament.nz



